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January 25, 2024 
 
Dear USC Faculty, Staff and Students,   
 
We write to invite you to participate in “USC and Global Health: Advancing Global Health 
Partnerships and Health Equity Around the World”, a free 3-hour symposium from 1:00-4:00pm 
to be held on March 7, 2024 at the Westin Bonaventure Hotel, Los Angeles. We encourage you to 
register here https://www.cugh2024.org/satellite-session-19   
  
 We write not only to invite you to attend but to encourage you to submit an abstract of your work in 
global health.  Every abstract received will be reviewed for acceptance as a poster at the 
symposium or for inclusion as a 10-minute oral presentation at one of the symposium sessions 
being planned.   (Note: as a service, our office can print posters at a reduced rate, and we can 
provide poster boards and easels for presentations at the symposium).  
  
This event promises to be a wonderful introduction to the diverse set of global health activities 
being pursued across many different USC Schools--- activities that can help us learn from one 
another, plan new partnerships, grow, and expand USC’s global footprint.  
 
This event will be one of the satellite sessions associated with the March 7-10 Annual Meeting of 
the Consortium of Universities in Global Health, a key conference that hosts thousands of 
participants from around the world.  This satellite session is made possible thanks to sponsorship 
by the USC Institute on Inequalities in Global Health, the USC Department of Population and Public 
Health Sciences, the Keck School of Medicine of USC, and other supporters.  Note that participation 
in the satellite sessions is free (i.e., no registration or participation fee is required).  
  
To submit an abstract of your work for consideration as a poster or oral presentation, please fill out 
the required information as noted in this survey form by February 5, 2024. (USC Satellite 
Session: CUGH 2024)  
  
Thank you, we really look forward to seeing you there!!!  
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